Cape Regional Health System has
opened its third Urgent Care Center in
Marmora to serve the northern part of
Cape May County.

The new center, located at 8 Route

9 South in Marmora, joins facilities in
Cape May Court House and Wildwood.
All three locations are open from

9 am -8 pm, 7 days a week.

Each center features board-certified
physicians, five patient suites,
state-of-the-art digital X-rays and
electronic medical records as well

as on site lab and pharmacy services.

For quick, convenient, quality care, trust
the team at Cape Regional Urgent Care.
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Cape May Court House Marmora Wildwood
11 Court House-South Dennis Road 8 Rt. 9 South 406 W. Rio Grande Avenue

For more information about Cape Regional Urgent Care, call 609.465.6364
or visit www.caperegionalurgentcare.com.




